
To	whom	it	may	concern,	
	
I	wish	to	voice	my	concern	and	strong	opposition	to	the	proposed	extension	of	the	Emergency	Bill	by	
Queensland	Government.	
	
Please	do	not	approve	an	extension	of	this	Emergency	Bill!!!!	
	
I	believe	that	the	measures	and	mandates	legislated	as	a	result	of	this	Emergency	Bill	has	caused	
major	problems	across	population	demographics	in	SE	Queensland,	and	Queensland	at	large.		I	also	
believe	that	we	are	now	“learning	to	live”	with	COVD19,	with	open	borders	and	free	travel.		There	is	
no	longer	any	real	need	for	the	mandates,	segregation,	and	ongoing	job	and	economic	loss	that	these	
measures	have	caused	to	many	Queenslanders,	and	to	many	small	businesses.	
	
My	husband	has	been	laid	off	his	work	at	Queensland	Health	 	at	age	62	due	to	medical	conditions	
that	contraindicate	him	taking	an	experimental	injection.		Our	youngest	daughter	was	fired	by	her	
employer	after	4	years	faithful	service,	as	her	employer	was	afraid	of	being	fined	$4000.00	for	
keeping	her	employed	as	an	unvaccinated	staff	member.		Our	son in law	has	also	been	let	go	from	his	
employment	at	 	as	he	did	not	want	to	take	the	vaccine	due	to	neurological	issues	
from	a	head	injury,	which	could	have	been	further	impacted	and	worsened	by	this	vaccine.		A	well	
known	side effect	of	this	so called	vaccine	are	neurological	disorders	including	severe	dystonia	in	
younger	people.	
	
Surely	people	who	have	significant	past	medical	history	and	issues	have	a	personal	right	and	choice	to	
not	take	an	experimental	injection	that	could	worsen	their	medical	conditions??!!!		This	legislation	is	
destructive,	diminishing	and	degrading	to	honest,	decent,	peaceful,	hardworking	people	with	
contraindicative	medical	conditions	who	fear	unknown	and	significant	side	effects	to	taking	this	
experimental	medication.		Medical	exemptions	are	exceptionally	rare	 	but	you	are	aware	of	
that.		Doctors	are	gagged	and	controlled	by	AHPRA.		This	needs	to	stop!!			
	
The	last	3 6	months	have	shown	very	clearly	that	the	majority	of	people	in	hospital,	critically	ill	with	
COVID19	are	double	vexed	people.		The	people	spreading	COVID19	throughout	the	community	are	
single	and	double	dosed	people.			
	
It’s	time	to	end	the	mandate	madness,	end	the	segregation,	end	the	heavy	policing	and	forced	
government	control,	to	end	the	“no	jab	no	job”	policies	 	as	ever	one	of	these	emergency	legislation	
measures	have	been	a	gross	violation	of	basic	human	rights	and	Australian	constitutional	rights.		A	
democratically	elected	government	 	a	government	elected	BY	the	people	for	the	people 	should	not	
have	the	right	or	the	power	to	violate	the	basic	rights	of	their	constituents	to	the	extent	that	has	been	
occurring	over	the	past	18	months.				I	am	aghast	that	there	is	even	the	thought	of	extending	this	
“emergency	legislation”	any	further!!!!!		Please	end	this	now!	
	
Yours	faithfully,	
	
Cathie	Jahnke	
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